
STANBURN NEWS

Sunbeams

Harvest Assembly 

Sunbeams, our ARMs unit may not be
open, but the children are still having a
great time learning. Here they are all
working collaboratively.

Congratulations to 2 Mango and 2 Apricot, the first
classes to perform on our newly refurbished stage.
They learnt and performed a wonderful Harvest
celebration sharing information they had learnt,
poems and a beautiful rendititon of Harvest Samba,
in two parts!
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Meet 'Snail' (named originally by Mateo) who has been
plucked out of his environment and is being cared for in
Sunbeams class. Snail has settled in well and is literally
coming out of his shell during the day when we are learning.

Transition to Year 1 

Moving into Year 1 is a big step in our pupils’
educational journey at Stanburn. Our aim is to make
it a smooth and positive experience for every child. 

We have worked to redesign our Year 1 curriculum to
support the children with this transition.

In the Autumn term, we plan a curriculum that is
carefully aligned to the demands of the National
Curriculum, but allows for continuous provision. This
provides your children with an opportunity to
continue to strengthen the effective learning
behaviours they had when they left Reception.

It has been wonderful to see our pupils enjoy coming
to School everyday, and each week they take on
more challenges and are showing such fantastic
progress. 



Parental feedback

I wanted to let you know that the  curriculum
workshop was genuinely the best one I have
attended! 

All 3 members of staff, (they didn't just read
off the PowerPoint) are clearly so
knowledgeable. I could see a lot of thought
went into the presentation.

I went away with tangible strategies I could
use to help my child at home.

My favourite photo of the week.

You will all know that our vision for the

school is that every child has limitless

potential and that our role is to give our

children whatever they need to achieve this. 

So it warmed my heart to see Mr Parkinson

Best taking the time to talk to a pupil one-to

one to nurture them back on track. 

Ms D’Souza


